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July 16, 1984
JPN=84-45

pirector of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.,8, Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555

Attention: Mr. Domenic B, Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Rranch No, 2
pivision of Licensing

Subject James A, FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
bocke® No, 50-31)
NUREG-0737 Item I1.8.)

Post Accident Sampling System (PASS)

Reference: 1. NYPA letter, J. P, Bayne to D, B, Vassallo,
dated April 16, 1984 (JPN-84-21),

Dea: Sir:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm information provided
to the NRC staff by Authority personnel in a recent telephone
conversation,

Reference | atated that training for applicable personnel in
the collection, transport, and on-site analysis of samples
from the PASS would be conducted annually.

Although each individual will be trained annually, the
Authority will hold training sessions semi-annually, so that
approximately one-half of *he affected personnsl will be
trained every aix montha, This will ensure that at any given
time there are personnel available who have received training
within the past aix months, It should also be noted that the

'!,




FitzPatrick Emergency Plan currently requires that a sample be
taken at least once every six months,

If you have any questions, please contact Mr, J. A, Gray, Jr,
of my staff,

Very truly yours,

.,,luecatsvo vi President
Nuclear Generation

ce: Office of the Resident I[nspector
U, 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
post Office Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093



